
 

 

Ref: AASL/BB/LOR?01        Date: 18.11.2024 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

  

 RE: Recommendation Letter for Blueberry Travel for Air Charter Services  

 

This letter serves to confirm that Auric Air, a registered company under the laws of 

Tanzania, has had the privilege of providing air charter flight services to Blueberry Voyage 

Limited (trading as Blueberry Travel).  

 

Blueberry Travel has been a valued client of Auric Air for several years, utilizing our air 

charter services to meet the travel needs of their corporate customers, including mining 

companies, oil companies, non-governmental organizations, government contractors, and 

other key corporate entities. 

 

We are pleased to recommend Blueberry Travel as a trusted travel partner that consistently 

offers comprehensive solutions to its clientele. Their professionalism and dedication to 

delivering high- quality service align with our commitment to excellence. Auric Air is proud 

to continue providing air charter flights to support Blueberry Travel's operations, ensuring 

that their clients receive reliable and timely air transport to various destinations within 

Tanzania and beyond. Our relationship with Blueberry Travel has been mutually beneficial, 

and we look forward to continuing this collaboration in the future.  

 

All the commercial arrangements like rates and payments between Blueberry Travel and its 

client remain Blueberry Travel’s responsibility only and Auric has no say in it. 

 

If you require further information or a reference regarding Blueberry Travel, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thanking You! 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

For Auric Air Services Ltd. 

        
Authorised Signatory 

+255784749769 


